



October 6, 1980

President Joshua Lederberg Rockefeller University 1230 York Avenue New York, N.Y. 10021

Dear President Lederberg:

Thank you for sending me a copy of your article on Scientific Communication in New York City. I look forward to reading it. I am responding, as you requested, with a a copy of my own lecture at the Columbia conference on Culture, the City, and the University.

Sincerely,

Thomas Bender

OCT 12 1980

Dear Dr. Bander -

I hope you enjoy compaine our mos. as much as I did. How then anyone else we know that I are uninformed by your perspectives when I write my piece -- all the me intenting the occasion fections of themes for which you provide the cultival-historical dockground!

Phese let me know if oreten you publish this artisle or of these related to the curiousity in the metropolis.

Swicerely,